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National Runner-Up!
We are extremely proud and excited

to announce that one of our children

has been awarded a runner-up prize

in the recent National Numeracy

Competition!

The children had to think about what

job they might do in the future and

how they would use numbers in that

job.

Ines in Year 2 drew a picture of a café

and explained how she would need to

count all of the cakes and cookies and

that she would like to be a good

business woman!

You can see here entry, along with the

winner’s on this webpage:

https://www.nationalnumeracy.org.uk/

news/school-number-heroes-

competition-winners

Huge congratulations, Ines! We are

immensely proud of you and we hope

you enjoy spending your £20 book

token prize!

New Intake
It was wonderful to meet some of the

parents of our 2021/22 EYFS children this

week.

Once again, the pandemic restrictions

stopped us from doing a proper welcome

meeting, but we hope that their short

walkthrough of the classroom helped with

their child’s transition to St Clare’s.

Follow us on Twitter

@StClaresPrimar1

Free books and comics!
The school received an amazing email

this week, advising us that we are to

receive £1000 of books and comics for

free! These will be added to our ever-

improving library ready for the start of

the new school year.

https://www.nationalnumeracy.org.uk/news/school-number-heroes-competition-winners
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So let us not become tired of doing good; for if we do not give up, the time will 

come when we will reap the harvest.
Galatians 6:9

Stars of the Week

Key Dates

Wednesday 

30th June
Year 6 Trip

Friday 2nd

July

Whole School Mass

Online

Thursday 8th

July
Leavers’ Liturgy

Friday 9th

July

School closes for 

summer (normal time)

12th July –

26th

September

LOROS Rocket on 

display at Leicester

Museum, New Walk

EYFS Ollie

Year 1 Aurnia

Year 2 Jayson

Year 3 Amylyn/Szymon

Year 4 Artomas

Year 5 Winifred

Year 6 Jack

End of the Year 
As we near the end of the academic

year, please ensure that all accounts

are clear – that Breakfast Club, After

School Club and dinner monies are all

paid. The school budget is very tight

and we simply cannot afford to have

these payments outstanding over

summer. If you are struggling to pay,

please contact us to sort out a

payment plan.

Attendance
National Target 97%

St Clare’s w/e 18/6/21 97.7%

Top Classes

1st EYFS – 100%

2nd Year 2 – 99.2%

3rd Year 1 and Year 6 – 98.2% 


